
Dana Fischer
This is Dana Fisher with Mitsubishi Electric US. Dana, D-A-N-A, Fischer, F-I-S-C-H-E-R. I am the
Senior Director of Regulatory Strategy for my testimony today. It is really quite simple; I want to
thank the Department of Ecology and staff for taking our comments during public hearings last fall
into consideration. Specifically, related to timelines for VRF systems. The extension of 2 years for a
sell-through period beyond the listed prohibition dates in Table 3, brings you into alignment with
EPA and allows manufacturers, distributors, and contractors to best serve distributors across the
great state of Washington. Thank you again for your efforts. We applaud your
your willingness to align with the national standards.


